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File Encryption Decryption

What's New In File Encryption Decryption?

File Encryption/Decryption is a small utility
designed to help individuals encrypt and decrypt
text and files from the computer, with support for
SHA-1, SHA-256, SHA-384 and SHA-512. The
software offers you five different options. First,
you need to select a particular kind of encryption
or decryption algorithm. From there, you need to
enter a password phrase, a salt value and a
password phrase strength, amongst others. Then,
the program will process your text or file and get
ready to be encrypted or decrypted. When you are
done with this, all you need to do is paste the
encrypted or decrypted file anywhere you want.
Each option offered is detailed in the manual that
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comes with the program. The interface is pretty
cluttered and outdated, and it might not be so easy
to handle for beginners. Also, the installation file
is not portable. Requirements: Hardware
Requirements: Requires a processor that supports
SSE instructions. The recommended minimum is a
processor that supports SSE 4.2 instructions or
later. Additional Requirements: Administrator
privileges are needed to run this software. How to
Install & Uninstall: Run the File
Encryption/Decryption Setup.exe application file.
After you run the setup file, click the Next button.
Choose an installation folder on the computer.
Click the Install button to install the software.
When the installation is finished, start File
Encryption/Decryption from the Start menu. How
to Activate & de-Activate: You can run the File
Encryption/Decryption setup file to check if the
software is activated on your system. For more
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information, please refer to the File
Encryption/Decryption Setup ReadMe file. File
Encryption / Decryption is a software that can be
used in order to help individuals encrypt and
decrypt text and files from the computer, with
support for SHA-1, SHA-256, SHA-384 and
SHA-512. The software offers you five different
options. First, you need to select a particular kind
of encryption or decryption algorithm. From there,
you need to enter a password phrase, a salt value
and a password phrase strength, amongst others.
Then, the program will process your text or file
and get ready to be encrypted or decrypted. When
you are done with this, all you need to do is paste
the encrypted or decrypted file anywhere you
want. Each option offered is detailed in the manual
that comes with the program. The interface is
pretty cluttered and outdated, and it might not be
so easy to handle for beginners. Also, the
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installation file is not portable. File Encryption /
Decryption is a software that can be used in order
to help individuals encrypt and decrypt text and
files from the computer, with support for SHA-1,
SHA-256, SHA-384 and SHA-512. The software
offers you five different
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System Requirements:

Minimum: OS: Windows XP (Vista
recommended) Processor: Intel Pentium III or
AMD Athlon (MMX) or AMD K6 (SSE
recommended) Memory: 256 MB RAM
recommended Hard Drive: 2.0 GB Graphics:
DirectX compatible VGA video card with Pixel
Shader 3.0 support Video: Windows Media Center
required Additional Notes: DVD-ROM drive
required for DVD-video playback. Recommended:
Processor:
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